
 

End of Life Notice 
 

Notification:   CN-1004A 
Issue Date:   April 29, 2024 
 
To: Our valued customers 
 
Overview: This notification is to communicate that Superior Sensor Technology has 

discontinued the EB01-I2C and EB01-SPI evaluation boards and offering 
the EB02 as a replacement. 

 
Discontinued EB01-I2C 
Product(s): EB01-SPI 
 
Replacement EB02 (replaces both EB01 products) 
Product(s): 
 
Details: Production of the EB01-I2C and EB01-SPI has stopped. The EB02 is a 

direct replacement with the following enhancements: 
• Supports both SPI and I2C with the single platform. 
• Increased data transfer rates suitable for full speed sensor 

evaluation for all part series. 
 
All Superior pressure sensors will work with the EB02 board utilizing the 
updated software that is included with the evaluation board or available 
on our website at https://superiorsensors.com/support/. 
 
Any existing inventory of EB01-I2C or EB01-SPI should continue to be 
offered for sale. Superior Sensor will continue to support these 
evaluation boards for an extended period of time.  

 
 If you have any open orders, you will contacted within 15 days for the 

disposition and/or options pertaining to these order(s).  
 
Please contact your local sales representative or email us at info@superiorsensors.com if 
there are any questions. 
 
Thank you for your attention. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Superior Sensor Technology 

https://superiorsensors.com/support/
mailto:info@superiorsensors.com

